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A Message from Principal Shea

SPOTLIGHT
BRAYDEN BARBER
8TH GRADER

N O V E M B E R  1 5 T H ,  2 0 2 4

46188 Sterling Hwy
Soldotna, AK 99669

Phone: 907-714-6400
Office Hours 7:00 AM-2:30 PM

M a r k  y o u r  c a l e n d a r s
N o v e m b e r  1 5 t h -  E a r l y  R e l e a s e  D a y !  S c h o o l  w i l l

d i s m i s s  a t  1 2 : 4 0 p m .  B u s s e s  w i l l  r u n  9 0  m i n u t e s

e a r l y  o n  t h i s  d a y .  

N o v e m b e r  2 8 t h  &  2 9 t h -  T h a n k s g i v i n g  B r e a k ,  n o

s c h o o l .  If you stopped by the RCA
Office in the last couple weeks
you may have noticed our
Winter Wonderland theme!
Thank you Brayden for
creating all of the snowflakes
for the office. 

Exploratories will be hosted at RCA 
December 16th- 20th

RCA does not have traditional elective courses, exploratory classes ensure high school students will
receive P.E., Health, Art, and Elective Credits that they need to graduate. The classes are student
interest driven and give students a direct say in how they meet needed standards. These are not just
FUN classes, they are important classes that are FUN!! All grades will be participating for the whole
week in Exploratories. Some of the classes will have fees to cover the cost of materials. 
If you would like to volunteer to help out during exploration week please email me
snash@kpbsd.k12.ak.us
Volunteers will need to have approved volunteer background check done through our school
district to participate. Look out for more info in upcoming newsletters!

No School 



School Dismissal @ 12:40 pm

All RCA Seniors 
(including RCA Middle College

Seniors) 
Will be needing the following sent to
Mrs. Michelle:
--Senior Photo
--3 Baby Photos 
-- Senior Quote
All this information can be sent to Mrs.
Michelle, our Yearbook Coordinator
michelle.gist@g.kpbsd.org 

We appreciate all the help in getting
this turned in and can’t wait to
celebrate and highlight our Class of
2025 Seniors!!!

Early Release Dates

November 15th
December 13th
January 17th
February 7th

March 6th
April 11th

Please make
sure your

student knows
how they are
getting home
on this day. 
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r Seniors
Free Application for Federal Student Aid form  (FAFSA) will be

released on 12/1/24 for school year 2025-2026. 
Visit the website for helpful information

https://acpe.alaska.gov/FINANCIAL-AID/FAFSA

Parents and Guardians: If you do not think it
is safe for your child to travel to school when
school is open, based on your neighborhood

conditions, please keep your student(s) at
home, and simply call the school to let them

know they will be absent.
 The absence will be excused.

Need help navigating
through the application

process of FAFSA? 
Register through the
website provided for

FASFA Zoom
training. 

Safety on School Grounds

We want to remind all parents and guardians
about the importance of safety
 when  driving on or near the 
Skyview/River City Academy 
campus. 

Driving or parking on the 
sidewalks  is not permitted. 

This creates issues for accessibility.
Last week, we had deep ruts left across the
sidewalks which made it difficult for our
wheelchair users to cross.

https://acpe.alaska.gov/FINANCIAL-AID/FAFSA

